
 

 

INFORMATION 
Proposed Variations to Western Power’s Access 

Arrangement for 2009/10 to 2011/12: Applications and 
Queuing Policy 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received six submissions in response to its public 
consultation on proposed variations to Western Power’s access arrangement for the second 
access arrangement period (AA2, 2009/10 to 2011/12).  The public consultation ran from 
31 January 2011 to 28 February 2011. 

Submissions were received from: 

• Pacific Hydro Pty Ltd 

• Synergy 

• Griffin Energy 

• ERM Power Pty Ltd 

• Verve Energy 

• Moonies Hill Energy Pty Ltd 

 

The Authority will consider these submissions when preparing its final decision.  

 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Elizabeth Walters 
Manager Projects, Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
4 March 2011 
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